Florence County Government

Procurement Department

April 6, 2015

ADDENDUM NO.1- BUILDING RENOVATION OF NEW TOWN HALL IN OLANTA
(BID NO. 24-14/15)

Florence County is sending to all interested contractors clarification information and answers to
frequently asked questions (FAQs) concerning this invitation to bid. The answers are
highlighted in RED and underlined. Please submit this addendum along with your bid.

1. What kind of windows are to be used for the pricing of the window alternate? The new
storm windows are to match the existing, which were evident at the Pre-bid.

2. Should all shudders be painted? Yes.

3. What size crown moldings are to be used in the rooms? 4” nominal.

4. What are the side dimensions of the cabinets? 2’-0” deep.

5. What type of paint are to be used for the project? Sherman Williams Porter etc...? No

manufacturer is specifically called for. Exterior Latex to be compatible with existing
paint/surface conditions. Color and sheen to match existing.

PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE THIS ADDENDUM BY SIGNING BELOW AND SUBMIT IT WITH
YOUR BID.

| have read and acknowledged this addendum to invitation to bid no. 24-14/15.

Authorized Signature Printed Name Date

Company Name

County Complex Building
180 N. Irby Street MSC-R, Florence, SC 29501 Telephone (843) 665-3018 ext - 54149 Fax: (843) 664-9668
Page 1of1



